
 

Autumn Term – Wednesday 13th December 

Autumn Term Newsletter 

Headteacher 

Welcome from the 

Thank you to all families who have been to see our Christmas 
Performances this week, for Year 2 and Nursery. The children have 
been amazing – we’re so proud of their confidence, joyful singing 
and effort. We’re looking forward to seeing you in school tomorrow 
for our Christmas Craft morning where parents / carers will also be 
able to see their child’s learning from this half term. Look out for the 
amazing Design and Technology projects with everything from 
pavilions and castles to playgrounds and windmills. 
A reminder that school finishes for the Christmas holidays this Friday 
(at the usual time) and will reopen to all pupils on Tuesday 2nd 
January.  
We hope you all have a safe and happy holiday – Merry Christmas. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Pantomime Time… 

We had the amazing 
Stage-Ed (panto) 
company visit us last 
week.  
They performed the 
wonderful “Aladdin” 
Pantomime for our KS1 
children. The children 
had such fun and we all 
really enjoyed their 
visit. 
Chapel Street feels very 
Christmassy now! 

 

Year 2 Christmas Assembly… 



  

School Communication… 

 

Anti-Bullying Week… 
We have some fantastic 
posters that were created by 
our year 2 children in support 
of Anti-Bullying Week 2023. 
 
Let’s help to stop bullying 
together!! 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Iridescent 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

THANK YOU to our wonderful ladies in the school kitchen 
for providing us with yummy food every day! We have lots 
of happy children eating their Christmas dinners today! 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

When was Queen Victoria's reign? 
Challenge: Who replaced her on the 

throne? 

 

Christmas Dinner Day… 

1a: Eshaal S 

1b: Muhammad Khan 

1c: Ayesha A 

2a: Reyyan 

2b: Khadija 

2c: Izza 

3a: Maira 

3b: Mirab 

3c: Yasmin 

4a: Whole class! 

4b: Zara M 

4c: Yara 

5a: Wania 

5b: Amna 

5c: Whole class! 

 

6a: Whole class! 

6b: Whole class! 

6c: Whole class! 

 

 

 

Make sure you stay up to date with school news and important information. A weekly newsletter 
will be shared on Class Dojo; we also send emails and text messages to our parents. 

Emails come from this email address: SC3522058a@schoolcomms.com 
Add this email to your contacts or safe senders list to avoid missing any of our communication. If 

you’ve updated your phone number or email, please tell the school office straight away. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to download the apps for FREE from your app store / play store!!! 

It really helps our school to save money and keep in touch! 

   

 

mailto:SCXXXXXXa@schoolcomms.com


 

Stop the Spread of Flu… 

Year 2 Virtual Visit… 

 

Weekly Attendance… 

 

Autumn Term Attendance Champions! 

 

 

1. Get the flu vaccine 
 

2. Catch coughs and sneezes in a tissue 
 

3. Wash your hands with soap and water 

Half Term Activities… 
Check our website where there’s lots of opportunities for your child to have fun at camps and clubs 

this Christmas period: Half Term Activities 

 

Year 2 had a special virtual visit from 
Nick Sharratt and Pippa Goodhart 
this term. 
The children listened to the new 
book and then drew Christmas 
pictures along with Nick. 
The children had such a good time! 

KS1 LKS2 UKS2 

1st 1st 1st 

2a 97% 4a 97.6% 6c 96% 

2nd  2nd 2nd 

2c 95.4% 3b 97.1% 5a+5c 94% 

3rd  3rd 3rd 

1b 90.5% 3c+4b 94% 6b 93.8% 

 

Termly Attendance… 

 

RB – 91.1% 
 

2A – 95.3% 
 

4A – 96.5% 
 

6A – 94.9% 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/our-families/half-term-activities/


Our teams have been challenged this term!! The 
children have competed in: 
 

 Boys Football 

 Girls Football 

 Tag Rugby 

 Handball 

 Athletics 
 

The teams have worked incredibly hard and they 
love every minute of the competitions! They’ve 
showed great team spirit and respect towards 
the other teams. Well done everyone! 

Trips & Visits… 
Noah in year 2 has recently visited the 

Manchester Museum to see Stan the T-Rex 
and other interesting fossils! 

 

Have you been anywhere fun recently that 
you’d like to share with us? Please send us 

your photos: 
 

admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk 

We love Sports! … 

 

Youth Buzz Awards… 

The Youth Buzz Awards 2024 nomination webpage has gone live. 
The Youth Buzz Awards are organised by Manchester Youth Council on 
behalf of the City Council and give the city an opportunity to spotlight 

and celebrate Manchester’s extraordinary young people. 
 

The awards are for young Mancunians aged from 11-19 from all over 
the city who really help make a difference to their communities. 

 
Please feel free to share this link with relevant groups, and to nominate 

young people in our area for the fantastic things they do: 
 

Youth Buzz Awards 2024 

 

 

#achieve #aimhigh #succeed 
#champions  #teamwork 

 

admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk
https://www.manchester.gov.uk/info/449/children_and_young_people/7863/youth_buzz_awards/2


School Uniform – Parent Reminder 

 

No nail varnish or makeup. No jewellery. No large or decorative 
hair bands or bobbles. 

 

No heeled shoes. 
No football 
trainers. No 
coloured trainers. 

 

Headscarves must be black 
or navy blue. Simple, plain 
stud earrings. Simple blue 
or black hairbands/bobbles. 

 



 

Autumn Term – Wednesday 13th December 

School finishes for Christmas on 

Friday 15th December at 3.15pm 

School returns for Spring Term on 

Tuesday 2nd January at 8.40am 


